

Monday, 11th January 2021

Dear Children

This is my first letter to you as your new Head teacher and I would like to say a big 'Hello' to you all.

I hope you had a lovely Christmas, even though it may have been very different this year.

Your teachers and I want to make sure that you are all safe and learning, so remember to sign on to J2E and complete the work your teacher has prepared for you. There are lots of fun activities for you to do as well and we are busy planning even more for you next week.

You will find that there are many PE activities as well, so try to make sure you keep fit by trying some of them, particularly while the weather is so cold outside.

Even though you are not in school with your teacher and friends it is important that you remember we are all thinking of each other. You can use your weekly zoom meetings to talk to your teacher and also the J2E chatroom to talk to your friends as well.

I will be writing to your parents and carers on Wednesday to let them know about some more ways we are planning to help you.

Until next Monday, when I write to you again, please stay safe and keep smiling.

Kind regards

Mrs Marrion Headteacher

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









